
 
PRESS STATEMENT  
 
14 October 2015                 AERC 01/15/16 
 
 
PUBLIC ASKED TO GIVE VIEWS ON THE ASSEMBLY AND EXECUTIVE 

REFORM (ASSEMBLY OPPOSITION) BILL 

 
The Assembly and Executive Review Committee has announced the 

beginning of its scrutiny of the Assembly and Executive Reform (Assembly 

Opposition) Bill. The Private Members’ Bill, introduced by John McCallister 

MLA, sets as its principal objective the formation of an official Opposition in 

the Assembly.  

 
The Assembly and Executive Review Committee is keen to ensure that 

members of the public are aware of the proposals within this important bill and 

have an opportunity to have their say.  

 
The consultation period will run until Tuesday 10 November 2015. Further 

information on the proposed scope of the bill, as well as the Call for Evidence 

submission paper, is available on the Assembly website here: 

ENDS 

 

Notes to Editor:   

  

Stephen Moutray MLA (Chairperson) 

Pat Sheehan MLA (Deputy Chairperson) 

Alex Attwood MLA 

Paula Bradley MLA 

Gregory Campbell MLA 

Danny Kennedy MLA 

Trevor Lunn MLA 

Raymond McCartney MLA 

Séan Rogers MLA 

 

http://www.niassembly.gov.uk/assembly-business/committees/assembly-and-executive-review/legislation---committee-stage-of-bills/assembly-and-executive-reform-assembly-opposition-bill---committee-stage/


Alastair Ross MLA 

Caitríona Ruane MLA 

 

 

Media Enquiries to: 

Sinead Murphy 

Deputy Communications Officer  

Northern Ireland Assembly  

Phone: 028 90525938 

Mob: 0789 9864 368 

Email: sinead.murphy@niassembly.gov.uk  

   

 

mailto:sinead.murphy@niassembly.gov.uk

